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Report on WAD 
 
 
W.A.D. held its Annual Conference for 2006 in Tokyo in August 2006. The 
meeting was one of the most attended Conferences ever. 
Eric Shelmerdine of Blackpook was elected President and Allen Cardoza, 
California, Greg Scott, North Carolina and Brigadier Rashid Malik of Pakistan 
were eleceted 1st, 2nd and 3rd Vicepresidents. 
 
The Mid-Term meeting was held in Bangkok. 
 
The Executive Director of W.A.D.,  Mr. Richard Jacques-Turner turned his 
office over to Ms Sharon Hilke of Sacramento and the transition is completed.  
WAD gained many more members and at the Super Conference in Las Vegas in 
2005 more than 110 applications were received and processed.  The next Mid-
Term Board Meeting is scheduled from 12 – 14 April 2007 in San Diego, at 
Loews Coronado Hotel.  The Annual Conference will be in August in Zurich. 
WAD decided to prolong its membership with IKD and Past President Werner 
E. Sachse was again appointed delegate by the President. 
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Delegate for WAD 


